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STUDENT ANNOUNCES CANDIDACY FOR COUNTY BOARD

UW Student Announces Candidacy for County Board, Looks to Increase Campus Collaboration with a Focus on the Environment
University of Wisconsin-Madison Senior, Christopher Hoffman, announces his candidacy to run for County Board Supervisor. After being encouraged by fellow students and community members, Hoffman hopes to represent the interests of Dane County’s District 5. This district is heavily populated by UW students, and Hoffman plans to bring their interests to the board and also to increase students’ involvement in the board’s initiatives and community efforts.
 “We need a county board supervisor who will connect and collaborate with all students and who can engage a variety of student organizations,” Hoffman stated. “UW students and student organizations offer an abundant and untapped supply of creativity, ideas, and resources. UW students and the county board could each benefit from engaging more with each other.” 


Hoffman brings many strengths to the country board. His experiences as Chair of the College Democrats and his current tenure with the Associated Students of Madison have developed his skills and political knowledge. It was through working with ASM that he realized his true political passion: “Working on the ASM sustainability committee helped me gain an understanding of the environmental issues facing our campus and how these issues could be impacted by different levels of government.” 
Hoffman also brings a bipartisan attitude to the board. Although he identifies as a Democrat, “I was raised by both a Republican and Democrat, thus I have learned the importance of compromise and the value in listening to multiple sides of any issue.” During his time as Chair of the College Democrats, Hoffman frequently collaborated with the bipartisan student group on campus, solidifying his commitment to communication between parties and compromise.
Hoffman, first and foremost, desires to continue the sound environmental work that is carried out by the board. He also hopes to benefit the board by bringing student energy and student resources into the conversation. He plans to act as a mediator, as “an individual who can work with a broad array of student organizations, as someone who can work at the campus, city, and state level simultaneously.”
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